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Mission Moment - August 18, 2024
CarePortal Training Lunch

We will be hosting a free lunch after Community Groups in Room 120 on Sunday, August 25th to anyone interested in hearing
more about the CarePortal. Matt Whitson from the Arkansas Family Alliance will be with us to do the training. It will be no more
than one hour of your time, plus some good pizza! There is no obligation.

Our church is excited to partner with Arkansas Family Alliance and the CarePortal. CarePortal creates a platform to connect church-
esand child welfare agencies to address the needs of hurting children and families. This technology uses a geographically-based
email system that strategically addresses all areas of child welfare. These areas include helping prevent families from entering
state care, foster care, adoption, and kids aging out of the system.

HELPING Back-To-School Helping Hand Clothes Drive
HAND Our Helping Hand Ministry always gets inundated this time of year with a need for children’s clothing as
MINISTRY they head back to school. Will you consider donating some gently used hand-me-downs? Or, you can run
leckamseheat tee 1o ANA get some cheap kid's clothes at a department store and bring them to the Missions Area in Guest Ser-
(:;’1 é 2B % vices or the church office.

www.gabc.church/missions



